
From: Katia Yee 

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 12:47 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: City files: D01-21008 and D02-21016 

I am vehemently AGAINST 27 and 31 storey high rises at Block 51, Plan 65M-4668.  

It is ludicrous to add such tall buildings so close to a beautiful recently built community. 

There are no tall buildings like this anywhere off Yonge Street- they absolutely do not 
belong here near Richlands or in the Leslie and Elgin Mills area. 

I will also be reaching out to neighbors in the Richland community to also express their 
disagreement with this proposed amendment. 

Also, this is my written request to be notified of adoption/passing/refusal of this 
amendment.   

Katia Yee 
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